
 

December 20, 2016 

Tuesday, December 20, 2016 the Jasper County Board of Supervisors met in regular session at 9:30 

a.m. with Supervisors Carpenter, Brock & Stevenson present and accounted for; Chairman Stevenson 

presiding. 

Representative-Elect Wes Breckenridge offered his assistance to the County on up-coming legislative 

matters and said that he was available to listen to and work with the County. 

Recorder, Denise Allan reported that her historical records preservation project was nearing a 

conclusion and would come in at total cost of $187,527 which is roughly $56,400 less than first projected. All 

totaled the project includes 566,754 images. 

Motion by Brock, seconded by Carpenter to approve the Recorder’s monthly report of fees collected 

for the period beginning November 1, 2016 and ending November 30, 2016. 

YEA: CARPENTER, BROCK, STEVENSON 

Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Brock to approve the IRS standard mileage reimbursement rate of 

53.5 cents per mile for employee business travel by automobile for 2017. 

YEA: BROCK, CARPENTER, STEVENSON 

Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Brock to approve Board of Supervisors minutes for 12/13/2016. 

YEA: BROCK, CARPENTER, STEVENSON 

There were no Board appointments. 

Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Brock to adjourn the Tuesday, December 20, 2016 meeting of the 

Jasper County Board of Supervisors. 

YEA: BROCK, CARPENTER, STEVENSON  

 

_____________________________________     ____________________________________ 
    Dennis K. Parrott, Auditor       Denny Stevenson, Chairman 


